Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 540

From: -

To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Do not extend the Emergency Bill

Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 9:19:28 PM

I am writing to state that I do not wish to see the Emergency Bill Extended. There is a
gross exaggeration of Covid data, increased segregation in society, mental health issues
and small business suffering greatly. We need to be allowed to operate our businesses and
lives as normal without restriction, coercion and manipulation.

Thanks for listening to the people,

Benita Ma
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